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Government interference of any industry is inappropriate. Interference in our 

agricultural industry is also foolish. If you insist on socializing Oregon farming 

communities, please consider regulating only very large operations. There are a 

number of diseconomies that could result.  Many small-farm workers sign up for a 

number of reasons,  only one of which is income.   

Additional regulations on top of all that currently exist could jeopardize small farm 

welfare.  

 

Thank you,  

Michelle 


